

1568/2018

25.07.2018 Ankara (Turkey)

Dear Dr. Michail P. VLASTARAKOS,

President of the Panhellenic Medical Association

As the Turkish Medical Association (TMA), we are saddened about the fire(s) which has occurred in Greece.

With this letter, we would like to express our deepest condolences to the Greek people and their families of those who lost their lives or/and injured in the destructive fire(s).

We are all ready to help and to offer our support to you and your colleagues in case of any need.

Our hearts are breaking for you.

Regards

Prof. Dr. Sinan Adıyaman

President

Turkish Medical Association